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In response to the National Audit Office's report on Oversight of financial management in local authority maintained schools, the Department agreed to strengthen our assurance system for financial management in local authority (LA) maintained schools.

The consultation document sets out our proposals for improving the financial management assurance system for LA maintained schools.  We propose to use the information we already collect, or plan to collect, to identify in which LAs there may be problems with the LAs' or their schools' financial management.  We would then approach the LAs where there appear to be problems, to understand the issues and seek appropriate additional assurances.

The consultation is for a shorter, six week period which will run from 2 April 2012 to 11 May 2012 to enable the new system to be implemented in a timely manner. The information needed is already collated and supplied by LAs to the Department; we are proposing to address an identified weakness by using that information to strengthen the current assurance system.
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact Bharti Vakharia on:

Bharti Vakharia on:  Telephone 020 7340 7768

Email:  bharti.vakharia@education.gsi.gov.uk 
Financial Management Helpline:  020 7340 7775

Email:  financial.management@education.gsi.gov.uk 
Lizzie Sharples on:  Telephone 020 7340 8037

Email:  lizzie.sharples@education.gsi.gov.uk 



	
	Contact Details

	
	If you have a query relating to the consultation process you can contact the Public Communications Unit (PCU) by telephone: 0370 000 2288 or via the Department's 'Contact Us' page.

	1
	Background and Context

	1.1
	The National Audit Office published a report on Oversight of financial management in local authority maintained schools in October 2011.  The report recognised a weakness in our current assurance system; the Department does not use the information we receive from local authorities (LAs) to identify areas of concern and approach LAs about these.

The Department accepted the NAO's finding and agreed to strengthen our arrangements for approaching LAs about the financial management of their schools, where there appeared to be problems.  

This consultation document sets out our proposals for improving the assurance system for financial management in LA maintained schools, through the Department approaching individual LAs to understand the problems in this respect.  Strengthening the system should help to ensure that LAs and their schools are managing the very large amounts of public funding they receive appropriately and in ways that secure value for money.

	2
	How To Respond

	2.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at: www.education.gov.uk/consultations  

by emailing financial.management@education.gsi.gov.uk 

or by downloading a response form which should be completed and sent to:

Bharti Vakharia
Funding Policy and Efficiency Team
Department for Education
Sanctuary Buildings - 4th Floor
Great Smith Street
London
SW1P 3BT

	3
	Additional Copies

	3.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the Department for Education e-consultation website at: http://www.education.gov.uk/consultations 

	4
	Plans for making results public

	4.1
	The results of the consultation and the Department's response will be published on the DfE e-consultation website in summer 2012.


